
Hello- 
My name is Linda Webb and I support this bill.  Please add Krabbe to Newborn Screening in 
Oregon. 
 
I will never forget the day my dear friend, Susan Monaco, shared with me that her 18 month-
old grandson was showing signs of "failure to thrive".  It was simply a matter of months before 
their family learned that little Emmett was diagnosed with a rare disease that will eventually 
take his life.  This family also learned that a simple, inexpensive test could have saved his life, 
had it been administered in a timely fashion.  This heartbreaking news should never have to be 
heard by another family. 
 
I am so proud of Joseph and Nikki Monaco for taking their sorrow and using it in such a 
powerful way.  Please pass this bill, and thank you for allowing me to help. 
 
Linda Webb 
 


